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The new HGHBA member inductees @ the April 24th luncheon meeting in RIOZ were
(left to right) Bryan Parent (South State Bank), Buck Andrews (Affiliate - Carolina
Comfort Air) & Tim Kennedy (TCI - Myrtle Beach).

The new HGHBA member inductees @ the May 15th luncheon meeting in RIOZ were
(left to right) Ike Sullivan (CresCom Bank), Christopher Montgomery (Affiliate - Trusted
Home Services, LLC), Bryan Pumphrey (TIAA Bank), Jeff House (Trusted Home Services,
LLC) & Derek Boney (Affiliate - Home Pest Control).

J U N E
19 General Membership Luncheon
24-28 NAHB Mid-Year Board of Directors Meeting

in Portland, OR

J U L Y
12-15 HBA of SC Convention in Savannah, GA / 

HBA of SC Board Meeting
24-28 NAHB Mid-Year Board of Directors Meeting

in Portland, OR

A U G U S T
2 Golf Tournament – Legends Golf Resort
14 Board of Directors Meeting
21 General Membership Luncheon

S E P T E M B E R
21-23 Home Improvement & Outdoor Living Show

O C T O B E R
16 General Membership Luncheon

N O V E M B E R
8 Fall HGHBA Clay Tournament
13 General Membership Luncheon – Election of

2019 Officers & Directors
15 HBA of SC Legislative and Strategic Planning

D E C E M B E R
11 Board of Directors Meeting

If you would like to join the Horry
Georgetown Home Builders Association or
just have a question call (843) 438-4124 or
email RAO@HGHBA.com.

 ■ Licensed & Insured 

 ■ 20+ Years Experience Working         
  ,srotcartnoC lareneG ,stcetihcrA  htiW

Home Owners & Designers 

 ■ Partnered With Industry Leading 
Manufacturers To Ensure Proper 
Product For Each Unique Application

 ■ Install & Service Both Residential        
& Light Commercial

DESIGN � INSTALLATION � SERVICE

ELEVATORS
PLATFORM LIFTS

DUMB WAITERS
STAIR LIFTS

SERVING THE SC GRAND STRAND

910-790-9300

www.portcityelevator.com

LUXURY & COMFORT
AT YOUR FINGERTIPS

wwww .popww rtcityyelevator.corr

Corporate Headquarters

Her beloved Church Community at Cane
Branch Baptist Church really wanted to help
Miss Shirley in her time of need and decided to
try & renovate her home. They quickly realized
that the bulk of the issues were in her roof.
Extensive leaking from her roof was causing
major damage and decay to the ceiling and walls
throughout her home. Mike Johnson, a long-
time member of Cane Branch Baptist Church
and a construction superintendent with Classic
Homes, helped lead the effort. Mike knew
properly installing a roof would be a big
undertaking, so he reached out to Monarch

A Community Comes Together
To Help Miss Shirley Hughes
Shannon Get A New Roof
Installed 

Roofing for assistance. The professionals at
Monarch Roofing were happy to help. They
embraced the close knit community that truly
cared about each other and decided to not only
repair the roof, but instead install a brand-new
one. On Friday April 6th, the Monarch team
went to work and completed the removal of the
older roof and installation of the new roof at
1700 Cane Branch Rd. in Loris.  This put Miss.
Shirley under a safe and secure roof giving not
only her, but her family long-term peace of

mind. Monarch loves to educate and serve the
community and was happy to have the
opportunity to give back to Miss Shirley for all
her years of dedicated service to our community. 

Monarch Roofing has been in business
since 2007 and makes it a mission to give back
to the community. Whether through
partnerships, donations or their own ‘Roofs
for Troops’ program which provides a new
roof for an active military, veterans or service
member as a thank you for their continued
service and sacrifice. Monarch Roofing is a
GAF Master Elite Certified Roofing
Contractor which only 3% of contractors in
the country achieve. They are certified in
residential & commercial roofing and
specialize in the installation of shingle, tile,
metal and slate, as well flat roofs.

For further information, call 843-839-
ROOF (7663) or visit MonarchRoofing.Biz. n

Miss Shirley Hughes has lived in the Loris area
all her life. She is a sweet, wonderful retiree who
is doing everything she can to continue living on
her own and taking care of herself, but one thing
she could not fix & desperately needed replacing
was her roof.  
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The Monarch Roofing team removed Miss
Shirley Hughes’ old roof & installed a brand
new roof on April 6th.  

Miss Shirley (seen sitting in the back of the
table) and her family were very grateful for
the kindness and generosity shown by Mike
Johnson with Classic Homes and the entire
Monarch Roofing team.

At the end of the day, Miss Shirley Hughes
had a new roof and the peace of mind
knowing that her home is again safe for many
years to come.

The next HGHBA General Membership Luncheon meeting
will be Tuesday June 19th. All HGHBA members and
those desiring to join the HGHBA are encouraged to
attend. For further information call (843) 438-4124.


